White Knoll High School Band Meeting Minutes

June 10, 2014

Call to order at 7:00 PM

Tammy Smith, Vice-President, presiding in absence of Vickie Baker.

Welcomed everyone to the meeting and reminded that everyone is important on and off the field.

Copies of minutes were distributed. A motion was made to accept and carried unanimously.

Introduction of Executive Board.

Welcome from Mr. Barfield. Spring camp was a great success. More students than expected attended. Fran
Kick sessions were well received. Student leadership has done a great job. The band website
WKHSband.com has a restricted area for students to become familiar with the music for this season.

Mr. Ben Berry will be the new Asst. Band Director. Mr. Barfield worked with him in Texas and he is very
enthusiastic.

Tuesday night rehearsals will begin July 1.

Website has been overhauled and is looking great.

Discussion of TNT fireworks booth from 6-27-14 through 7-5-14 at the Ballentine Walmart. 4 hour shifts and
will need a lot of participation. If this works smoothly we will be given run a stand at the Luvs station located at
I-20 and Longs Pond Road beginning with the New Year’s holiday.

All forms should be turned into Bonnie Jett. You can pay through PayPal on the website or through Charms.
Veterans must be paid up by September and new members have until December 19%. Sponsorship package
goes 100% to the student account.

Operating budget was reviewed. A motion was made to accept and carried unanimously.

Attending committee chairs were introduced. Historian is an open position at this time.

Opportunity to host two German band students. If you are interested in hosting please let Mr. Barfield know.

Facebook page for band and guard members is a closed group. This is our electronic bulletin board and you
should check often.

Meeting was adjourned at 8:13.



